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To Cllr Toby Sturgis – Cabinet Member for Spatial Planning, Development 
Management and Property 

 
Item 8 – Consultation to Inform the Wiltshire Local Plan Review 

 
 

The consultations regarding the Local Plan Review and Future Chippenham appear to be 
scheduled to run concurrently early next year. 
 
This does not enable full public participation in either decision process, because 
assumptions underpinning Future Chippenham are embedded in the Local Plan Review. 
 

Question 1  

Please would Cllr Sturgis assure me that consultation and other actions outlined in the 
Future Chippenham document will not be progressed until the new Local Plan is finalised. 

 
Response 
The planned consultation on the road route options within the Future 

Chippenham project are separate to those of the Local Plan Process and as 

such can take place at any time.  A HIF funded road is being progressed 

should development of sites come forward, ensuring that any development is 

infrastructure led. 


